
 
PRESS RELEASE 

  
AUTORITI MONETARI BRUNEI DARUSSALAM OPERATIONS ON FRIDAY, 27TH JANUARY 2017 

 
1. Autoriti Monetari Brunei Darussalam (AMBD) would like to inform the public that AMBD’S Office 

will be closed on Friday, 29th Rabiulakhir 1438 corresponding to 27th January 2017. 
*This includes Currency Gallery, Credit Bureau Customer Service Counter, Payment Counters and all other AMBD 
Counter Services.  

 
2. However, to ensure smooth operation of the Brunei Dollar Interbank Transfers, AMBD is pleased 

to inform that the AMBD Real-Time Gross Settlement (RTGS) System and Automated Cheque 
Clearing House (ACH) will be operating as usual. 

 
 

3. AMBD would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
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